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Dear Patient: 
 
As part of your standard of care, your provider may 
suggest that you have a special diagnostic test at today’s 
visit. 
 
The Diagnostic Testing Service is operated by Strong 
Memorial Hospital and therefore any testing performed 
will be billed out separately from the visit with your 
provider.  The hospital will bill you or your insurance 
company directly for tests performed.   
 
Any co-pays paid for services today will be applied for fees 
associated with the physician or optometrist services.  Any 
bills received from the Flaum Eye Institute will be applied 
for physician/optometrist services and interpretation of 
testing results. 
 
 


